
CUTBACKS:

WHO IS NEXT?

Ottawa Cutbacks: 
250 spaces gone

Provincial underfunding has forced the municipal government
to cut-back daycare in Ottawa by 30 daycare workers and
over 250 daycare spaces, with the promise of more to come.

Provincial Underfunding
By refusing to address the real need for increased daycare
funding to make up for years of provincial shortfalls, the
province is forcing municipalities to implement their policy
of cutbacks.

Fight Back
Phone the Hon. Frank Drea (416) 965-2341 and demand that 
his government immediately act to increase daycare funding to 
prevent daycare cutbacks across the province.

Make copies of the petition. Get as many names as possible. 
Mail it as soon as possible.

Make daycare an issue in the upcoming federal election. Ask 
candidates where they stand on increased funding for non-profit 
daycare.

Make a financial contribution to fund the fight-back: The Ontario 
Coalition for Better Daycare, 1260 Bay St., Toronto, Ontario

For more information, call (416) 977-6698
ACTION DAY CARE


